## Guy, Mandy

From:

Electric Kord feilennighten gemaile om

Sent:

25 January 2017 13:15

To:

Guy, Mandy

Subject:

Re: Application for Urban Edge coffee Company

Hi Mandy,

Yes I am agreeable to the conditions set out by Lisa Jennings from Child Protection.

Many thanks,

Eileen

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Jan 2017, at 12:04, Guy, Mandy < mandy.guy@torbay.gcsx.gov.uk > wrote:

Hi Eileen,

As discussed with you on the phone I understand you are happy to have the extra conditions proposed by Lisa Jennings from Child Protection added to your licence.

I have attached the memo which lists the conditions.

Can you please confirm by return of this email if you are still happy for these conditions to be added to your licence.

Kind regards

Mandy

Mandy Guy Senior Licensing Officer Licensing and Public Protection Team c/o Town Hall Castle Circus TQ1 3DR

Tel: 01803 208124 Fax: 01803 208854

Email: mandy.guy@torbay.gov.uk

Information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and please delete the message from your system immediately. The views in this message may be personal and therefore not necessarily those of Torbay Council.